
 

August 21, 2024 

RE:  Environmental Justice Town Hall 

 

Dear Northwest Corridor Resident: 

The Northwest Corridor Council of Elders would like to request your presence and 
participation in a town hall forum focusing on Urban Environmental Justice in Northwest 
Mecklenburg County.  The forum is scheduled for Saturday, September 21, 2024 from 
10am until 2pm at Chappell Memorial Baptist Church.  The church is located at 110 
Bradford Drive, Charlotte, NC  28208. 

This town hall will begin by explaining what Environmental Justice is.  Then it 
will highlight what is being done concerning Urban Environmental Justice in our 
communities in Northwest Mecklenburg County.  The objective is to highlight current 
land, water and air quality concerns and what is being done to remediate and improve 
them in the future.  These issues directly correlate to our property values and quality of 
life.  To assist with these important discussions, we have a panel of professional 
representatives from national, state and local environmental agencies.  These 
representatives are advocating daily to improve our environmental quality of life.   Our 
goal is for you to learn and understand what needs to be done, what is being done, and 
how to follow the progress of environmental issues in our communities in the future. 

We hope to see you there!  This will be of utmost importance for anyone that is 
interested in the future quality of life for themselves, their children and generations to 
come.  The town hall will also be a way to further connect with like-minded neighbors 
wishing to volunteer to help improve our communities. 

Best Regards, 

 

Tammy Hill 
Chair, Urban Environmental Justice Town Hall Coordinator 


